

Headteacher: Ms H Marriott MA, NPQH Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ

Telephone: 020 8509 9446 Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk Website: www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk

4 September 2025

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to invite you to the Year 11 College Roadshow on Tuesday 14th October.

WSF may attend between 5:30 and 6:15pm

GCH may attend between 6:15 and 7:00pm

During this event there will be a range of post-16 providers that you and your child can talk to and ask questions to.

We usually have around 20 providers attending and are currently awaiting replies.

The majority of colleges/providers are more local to us. This is always a successful event, but I would also recommend that doing further research and visiting post-16 providers is vital.

I reiterate for students and inform you as parents/carers that it is important for students to apply to an absolute minimum of 3 post-16 providers, providing them with a Safe, Aspirational and Secure placement.

At this moment, here is a list of confirmed attendees – we expect to almost double this figure:

Access Creative College (E1)
Chingford Foundation
Haringey Sixth Form College
Highams Park
Holy Family
LaSwap
Leyton Orient Trust
Leyton Sixth Form
London Screen Academy
New City College



























St Ann's Catholic High School for Girls	
Waltham Forest College	
Woodford County High	

Please discuss with your child what their future plans and their interests and aspirations are for post-16 education. It is also important to discuss what information they would like to find out during the College Roadshow and what questions they wish to ask.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Kind regards,

Marianna Philippou Assistant Headteacher